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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH

TELEPHONE: 910-893-7550 A. WAYNE RAYNOR, MPH

FAX: 910-893-9429 DIRECTOR

September 19, 2002

Edward Champlin

87 Styers Lane

Cameron, NC 28326

RE: Harnett County Land Use Application 03-5-5545

Dear Mr. Champlin,

On September 18, 2002, an Environmental Health Specialist from the Harnett County Health Department
attempted to evaluate your property for the purpose of issuing an Improvement Permit. This individual was
unable to evaluate your property for one or more of the following reasons.

The following items must be done before any more work can be done:

1. Mark the right of way for Trent Drive.

2. Mark the right of way for the power line easement.

3. You may have to obtain written permission from the power company to put drain lines in the power line
right of way.

4. Provide a copy of the survey map showing easement for road and power line.

When you have completed the above please call 910-893-7547 to confirm that the items mentioned have been
corrected, we will then reschedule your property for evaluation.

Sincerely,

qm -y

Joe West, R.S.

Environmental Health Specialist
Harnett County Health Department
IW/sgw
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